
From the Editors 
 

It has been a pleasure for us to bring you the 2024 edition of the MIDTESOL Journal with the assistance 

of our reviewers from around the MIDTESOL region. We are proud of the regional representation that our 

volumes continue to offer and would like to give a big thank you to our MIDTESOL members, by 

MIDTESOL state, who have helped us deliver this volume by volunteering their time as an author, editor, 

reviewer, or other role. 

 

Iowa 

● Fatimah Aseeri, Reviewer 

● Andrea Flinn, Reviewer 

● Şebnem Kurt, Associate Editor 

● Cindra Porter, Reviewer 

● Shamini Shetye, Associate Editor  

● Andrias Susanto, Author 

● Andrea Warner, Reviewer 

 

Kansas 

● Kate Austin, Reviewer 

● Claudia Keh, Author 

 

Missouri 

● Jeanne Beck, Editor 

● Debra Cole, Author 

● Adrienne Johnson, Ph.D., Reviewer   

 

Nebraska 

● Vicki Anderson, Ph.D., Communications Director  

● Brooke David, Reviewer 

● Patrick T. Randolph, Author 

 

Beyond the MIDTESOL Region 

● Gomee Park, Ph.D., Reviewer 

● Sally Anne Perz, Author 

 

 

Is your state underrepresented here? Feel free to write an article or volunteer to be a reviewer next year!  

  

Volume 7 includes two Feature Articles: one article is focused on co-teaching middle school English 

learners and the other is on teaching Muslim women in a community-based setting. This volume also 

includes three Language Teaching Professionals’ Interest articles on the following topics: implementing 

evidence-centered design for developing an oral communication test, grammar instruction, and 

vocabulary acquisition through pop quizzes. 

 

We hope you enjoy this edition!  

 


